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Effective immediately, the piece counts per packaging unit and truck for certain thicknesses of 
Polyisocyanurate (Polyiso) roof insulation have been revised. This change, which affects flat, 
tapered, and composite products, will efficiently maximize the square footage of Polyiso on each 
truck. 
   
Existing inventory will not be re-packaged; therefore, it is recommended that orders are placed 
based on the number of squares or pieces required, rather than by pallets or bundles. New green 
labels will reflect 2014 R-values and revised unit quantities. In addition, Versico has created new 
part numbers and updated the descriptions for the products affected by packaging changes. 
 
For the purposes of this communication, new packaging and weight charts for flat, tapered, and 
composite products have been created and combined into a single file with the revisions notated 
in red. The individual packaging and weight charts for each specific product will also be available 
on the Versico website. If you have any questions or for more information, please contact Versico. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chad Buhrman 
CCM Insulation Product Manager 
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